Burntwoods Church
Kicks Off at 5:30 p.m.
Fun Prizes, Games, and
Friendly Farms Picnic Dinner

We are grateful for our pastors and their families. Friendly Farms will be catering this year's
picnic and even more prize-themed baskets to give away. We need to know if you are coming
for catering as soon as possible, so be sure to Sign up today!

CALENDAR

Upcoming

May 1 - National Day of Prayer
o Bethel Baptist Ellicott City Prayer Breakfast, 7:30 a.m. to 9:00 a.m., all invited
o Baltimore County Prayer Event at Patriot Plaza Circuit Courthouse,

Noon - 1:00 p.m.

May 5-9 - Bethany Church Columbia team for Southwest through One Hope
May 14 - Healthier Pastors Healthier Churches - Sign up today!

May 30 - MMBA Pastors’ and Family Appreciation Picnic - Sign up today!
September 19-20 - MMBA Marriage Conference



e October 6 - MMBA Annual Meeting

Monthly

e 2nd Tuesdays of the Month - North Area Pastors’ Group meets at various restaurants
at 11:30 a.m. Contact Pastor Andy Bell at aabell98@gmail.com for more information.

¢ 2nd Wednesday of the Month - Glenwood Pastors’ Group meets at Burntwoods
Church, 14135 Burntwoods Road; Glenwood, MD 21738, at 1 p.m. Contact Pastor TJ

Johnson at pastortj@tcbclive.org for more information.

FROM

Ov_é' MMBA Chuches

Bethel Baptist Church in Ellicott City is hosting a National Day of Prayer Breakfast from 7:30

a.m. to 9:00 a.m. on May 1st. All are invited.

Tri-County Baptist Church is looking for a part-time Director of Administration and
Outreach. This is a contractual position. Please email Chet Phillips at pepawphillips@aol.com

for a complete job description or to forward your resume and cover letter.

Gunpowder Baptist Church is seeking a senior pastor. If you know someone that may be
interested, please have them contact Tom Moran at gtmjr68@gmail.com or 717-870-2077.

Westminster Baptist Church is looking to help one of their church families who are
missionaries in Malaysia. They will be in the United States for several months this summer
and will be in need of a vehicle for use for 5 people. If you know rentals or options geared
toward missionaries on short-term sabbatical, please reach out to Kim Duvall, at
kim@discoverwbc.com or 410-848-6330.

First Baptist Church of Savage is looking for Volume 1 and Volume 2 of the Gospel
Project for an adult class. Please let Jimida at FBC Savage know if you have the two volumes

at secretaryfbcsavage@gmail.com.

Bethel Baptist is looking to hold a Blood Drive but needs to have thirty people willing to
commit before they can set a date. Please contact Bethel at office@meetbethel.org if you
interested.



Bethany Church Columbia will be doing missions and construction through One Hope, May
5-9. You are invited. More information is found in this MMBA Happenings & News.

HEALTHIER PASTORS

HEALTHIER CHURCHES
BCMD

Join us for Healthier Pastors // Healthier Churches as we spur one another on to be equipped
in leading out of a healthy place. BCM/D Holistic Formation Director Dan Hyun will lead us in
exploring intentional practices for greater health through training designed to cultivate a
communal learning environment. Lunch is provided.

MMBA will be hosting the May 14th event at Friendship Baptist Church in conjunction with
the monthly roundtable. Sign up today!

@ N

MISSION OPPORTUNITY IN
OUR BACKYARD

Bethany Church Columbia is organizing a team to serve at One Hope May 5-9. If you are

interested in being part of the team, contact Bethany at admin@bethanycolumbia.org.

ONE HOPE, an MMBA partner, has an incredible opportunity to revitalize Southwest Baptist
Church in Baltimore in one of the most spiritually neglected communities.

While the church building itself requires extensive repairs, the greater need lies inbuilding a
healthy church in Baltimore City and bringing the gospel to a community that is desperate for
hope. That is where your mission team could walk alongside them.



if there are members in your congregation with experience in construction or ministry, we
would love to discuss the possibility of your church sending a team to Baltimore for a short-
term mission trip to assist with the repairs.

Financial need for the repairs will be needed. Maybe God is calling your church to partner

through financial partnership in one of the most challenging spiritual communities?

To explore additional opportunities, contact Aikin at 240-564-0452.

BAPTIST
CONVENTION
OF MARYLAND,
DELAWARE

BCMD is here to serve you. Several opportunities are coming up. See the BCMD calendar.

March 31 - Annual Church Profile Deadline

April 25-26 - Women on Mission Spring Retreat
May 3 - WIM/Y-WIM Leadership Conference 2025
May 17 - Men’s Conference

July 18-20 - BCMD'’s Everyone Belongs Camp

Women'’s Cohorts Start March 17th - Looking for biblical encouragement and practical

training? This spring, join an online cohortdesigned for women seeking to grow in faith and
leadership. With a variety oftopics- including thriving as a working woman, raising godly kids,
teaching theBible, leading in ministry, and a study of the Book of John- there's a placefor you.

MMBA has a host of resources for use by MMBA churches. Visit the website for more

information. We are better together and are thankful for opportunities to collaborate and
support MMBA churches.

Education Scholarship

Mission Opportunities

Block Party Trailer

Mission Trip Scholarships

Strengthening Church Grants




¢ Video Projection System
e Pulpit Supply List
e Websites

facebook

Be sure to share news on MMBA churches, the Association, and BCMD events. Be sure to like
the page today and share ideas!
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